
Adam Scott CVI and Adam Scott Intermediate School Council(s) 
Nomination Form, 2023-2024 

 
 
The KPR board website describes School Councils and their role in our schools as follows: 
“Parental input and involvement play a large part in the success of schools within the Kawartha 
Pine Ridge District School Board. To ensure parents and guardians have a voice in their child's 
education, each school has established a committee called the "school council" designed to 
provide a platform for parental and community representation at the school. As an advisory 
body, the school council works together to provide ideas and opinions to assist the principal in 
making the school a better place for learning. Membership is voluntary, with parents and 
guardians electing their own representatives … with all members working together to improve 
student achievement and success.” 
 
Nomination: 
I wish to declare my candidacy for an elected position as a voting representative on Adam Scott 
CVI School Council ______ or Adam Scott Intermediate School Council ______ (please check 
off the appropriate school). For these positions, the candidate must be the parent/guardian of a 
student registered in the selected school. 
 
Please Select: 
 
_____ Parent/Guardian Member-at-Large 

_____ Secretary (Member of Executive Team) 

_____ Treasurer (Member of Executive Team) 

_____ Vice Chair (Member of Executive Team) 

_____ Chair (Member of Executive Team) 

 
Candidate’s Name: ___________________________ Phone or Cell #: __________________ 
 
Signature: __________________________________ Date: ___________________________ 
 
 
Please return the completed form to the school office by September 14, 2023, or send an email 
containing the required information to Principal Laura Doucette at laura_doucette@kprdsb.ca 
(for Adam Scott CVI candidates) or Principal Krista Telford at krista_telford@kprdsb.ca (for 
Adam Scott Intermediate candidates). Candidates may also self-declare in person just prior to 
the start of the first meeting of the new School Council for the 2023-2024 academic year. 
Elections will take place at that first meeting of the new Council. 


